Dear Kindergarten Families,

An optional family project is to disguise the attached turkey! The poor turkey needs some color and a disguise because he doesn't want to be eaten for Thanksgiving dinner. Using crafty and fun items (no food please) from around your house to dress this turkey up so that it can't be recognized as a turkey. Think of a disguise that is unique or special to your child. Feel free to cut the turkey out if it helps with your disguise.

This project is based on the book. "Turkey Trouble" by Wendi Silvano. If you are not familiar with the story, below is a link to listen to it being read online.

## https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SqMYTCBZTe4

Completed turkeys are due back by Wednesday, November 13<sup>th</sup>. Students will be sharing their turkeys with their classmates! Remember, this project is optional. However, it is a fun project to do together as a family!

As always, thank you for your support and please let me know if you have any questions.

Mr. Bernaert







